
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 
1 7 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, Me. 04005 
207-423-0215 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

September 21, 2020 

Re: DW 20-112 Abenaki Water Co. - Request for Change in Rates 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Abenaki Water Co. ("AWC" or "Company") and its Lakeland ("LL") water 
and sewer system, White Rock ("WR") water system, Tioga Gilford Village ("TGV") water 
system and Tioga Belmont ("TB") water system, enclosed are the Proposed Tariff Pages for LL 
Sewer, LL Water, WR, TGV & TB. They were inadvertently omitted from the Company's filing 
on September 11, 2020. Also, enclosed is the Estimated Rate Case Expense. A copy has been 
sent to Mr. Kreis, the Consumer Advocate. If the Commissioners and/or its Staff have any 
questions, please contact me at stephenpstcvr@yahoo.com or 207-423-0215. 

Sincerely, 

~r~- ~·c.r 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 


